Monument Manor Roads Update
March 14, 2020 at 4:54 PM

Dear Monument Manor Residents,

After two days of significant rain this week, Will Harner (Monument Manor neighbor) generously donated his time to drag the roads on
Friday, March 14, to help smooth out the rough spots. Will has been dragging our roads for many years, and we are grateful to him for
all of the time and effort he has spent to help keep the Manor's roads in good shape.

In addition, Sean Molina (Monument Manor neighbor) will be conducting tractor work in the Manor on Sunday, March 15 to make
repairs to storm-damaged areas. We've relied on Sean for several years to make these repairs, which has made a big difference in
the condition of our roads.

Thank you to both Will and Sean!

If you have already sent in your 2020 contributions, Thank you! We need your support to keep our Monument Manor roads in good
shape, including making storm repairs.

www.monumentmanorneighborhood.com
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